EXHIBIT 7

ATTACHMENT 7—IJURISDICTION
CORRESPONDENCE

LAND USE APPLICATION—CUP
Wireless Telecommunications Facility
AT&T (SP4359 Othello Downtown NSB)



EXHIBIT 7

From: Anne Henning

To: Germaine Bazan

Cc: Craig Brunkenhoefer

Subject: RE: No Pre-Application Meeting | Proposed 100" Bell Tower | AT&T: SP4359 Othello
Date: Friday, February 08, 2019 2:58:57 PM

Germaine,

Go ahead and submit the application. We might decide after we look at it that we should have a

meeting after all.
Or if you prefer, you could send us a PDF that | could circulate to the reviewers to determine if there

should be a pre-application meeting.

Anune Henning

Community Development Director
City of Othello
ahenning@othellowa.gov
509-331-2710

From: Germaine Bazan <gbazan@velocitel.com>

Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 2:49 PM

To: Anne Henning <ahenning@othellowa.gov>

Cc: Craig Brunkenhoefer <cbrunkenhoefer@velocitel.com>

Subject: No Pre-Application Meeting | Proposed 100' Bell Tower | AT&T: SP4359 Othello

Hi Anne,

Can you please confirm that a pre-application meeting is not needed (at this time) in order for us to
submit the Land Use Application for the proposed AT&T 100 ft, bell tower WCF?

Thank You!

Germaine Bazan
Site Acquisition Specialist

Velocitel
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